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Kaya, 

You are invited to participate at Tennis West’s inaugural WA Boorloo
Indigenous Tennis Carnival.

Join Tennis West for a celebration of Indigenous culture through tennis
at the State Tennis Centre, Burswood, on Saturday 26th November
2022.

There will be a junior tournament underway alongside on-court and off-
court activations and activities to get the whole community involved.

We are looking to engage Indigenous owned businesses, food trucks,
coffee vans, service providers and other organisations to participate
for a market-stall style experience. Food vendors will be required to
apply for a food business permit through the Town of Victoria Park.

Tennis West is also hoping to engage entertainment, whether it be
dance groups, musical groups/bands, etc.

If you are eager or would like further information, please email 
Zara Cavalot at: 
zara.cavalot@tennis.com.au 
subject line: “business inquiry: WA Boorloo Indigenous Tennis Carnival”
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